September 7, 2012
Philip W. Clark, P.E. 


CCEalbq@aol.com
Clark Consulting Engineers

19 Ryan Road

Edgewood, NM 87015

Re:
Earthday Recycling, 112 Headingly Ave. NW, 
Request for Permanent C.O.  – Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 01-05-12, (G15/D105)

Certification dated: 08-24-12

Dear Mr. Clark,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 8-24-12, the above referenced Certification is accepted for release of Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Thank you for meeting me onsite today.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer—Hydrology, Planning Dept.

Development and Building Services
C: e-mail
